
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

DETAILS: 
 

§ Clean Air Council has $89,500 available to pay the cost of retrofitting off-
road diesel-powered equipment for use at a Philadelphia Port facility and to 
cover the differential cost of operating such equipment on Ultra Low Sulfur 
Diesel.   

§ Funding can only go to an entity that operates at a Philadelphia Port facility. 
§ Funding can only go to pay for clean diesel projects involving off-road 

equipment, not trucks or buses.   
§ Funding is available in the form of a reimbursement for participating 

operators. 
§ For more information send an email to echeung@cleanair.org or call 215-

567-4004 ext. 114 and ask for Eric.   
§ To apply, complete a “Fleet Commitment” form and fax it to Eric at 215-

567-5791. 
 

The Clean Diesel Off-Road Port Equipment Grant Program is administered by Clean Air Council and 
Philadelphia Diesel Difference.  Funding was made possible by the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 

through its National Clean Diesel Campaign. 
 

 

 


